
I am not sure if you have written to Adrian Coombs Specialist Operations Superintendent or Val tanner or DS Chapman 

yet

Regards

Lorraine

From: JOSEPHINE WARD [mailto:josephinewardsolidtor@gmail.mm]

Sent: 24 November 2015 16:46

To: Lorraine Cordell; too smooth

Subject: Progress Way conference notes

Lorraine / Simon

Please see notes and areas that I will seek clarification upon from the police lawyers. Can you email me back with any 

further suggestions / additions?

Regards

Josephine
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